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Comments: Please keep targhee within the current boundary and please avoid yet another take over of public
lands by for profit corporations. We the people, the American tax payers and US citizens own this land, and the
overwhelming major do not want to see if been given to Mr Gillett and closed to the public unless we pay nearly
$200 per day to access public lands. Grand Targhee has plenty public lands already in it's possession and does
not need to be given even more. They have plenty of opportunity to make money and does not need more, or
more expansions or more skiable acres. Aside from this, does not Targhee already come right up to the
boundary of what the FS is considering closing to protect Teton big horn sheep? But your considering allowing a
ski area to expand? Come on.



